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Comments: Hello, 

In regards to the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985 I absolutely oppose and I feel like the fact that

this is being seriously considered is like something straight out of the film Idiocracy. The absolute disregard and

disrespect to the indigenous peoples in our community should be reason enough to throw this terrible idea in the

trash where it belongs. However, you all have made it abundantly clear that respect for indigenous communities

is not reason enough so please consider the fact that this will without a doubt disturb our wildlife with noise

pollution, pollution from tourists, pollution from car traffic and the list goes on. Our community goes to these

mountains to have a moment of peace, no one wants to hear a roller coaster or the traffic especially the wildlife

and the people that live there.  I am sickened by your absolute disregard for ALL people in our community and

the beautiful land in which we share. Ethics are at an all time low with this one. 

 

Thank you for your time 

 

 


